
April 30,2004 

Mr. Tom Dorman 
Executive Director 

A NiSaurce Campan y 

PO. Box 14241 
Lexington, KY 40512 
(859) 288.021 5 
Fax: (859) 288.0258 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

/yT? 3 0 2084 
RE: Columbia Gas of Kentucky, Inc. 

IC s R v I =  
Gas Cost Adjustment Case No. 2004-0 0 1 53 pY ,QMMImW 

Dear Mr. Dorman: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order dated July 17,2001 in Administrative Case No. 384, 
Columbia Gas of Kentucky, Inc. (“Columbia”) hereby encloses, for filing with the 
Commission, an original and six (6) copies of data submitted pursuant to the 
requirements of the Gas Cost Adjustment Provision contained in Columbia’s tariff for its 
December quarterly Gas Cost Adjustment (“GCA”). Columbia proposes to decrease its 
current rates to tariff sales customers by $0.5287 per Mcf effective with its June 2004 
billing cycle on May 28,2004. 

This decrease is composed of a decrease of $0.3816 per Mcf in the Average Commodity 
Cost of Gas, a decrease of $0.1473 per Mcf in the Average Demand Cost of Gas, and a 
decrease of $0.0002 per Mcf in the Refund Adjustment. The filing reflects the 
implementation of the recommendations stemming from the Commission’s Management 
Audit pursuant to Administrative Case No. 384. These changes begin to reduce demand 
costs during the forecast period. 

Columbia further requests that the Commission approve a shortened notice period of 28 - 
days pursuant to KRS 278.180. The information needed to complete the price forecast 
was not received in time to permit an earlier filing. Columbia’s June 2004 billing cycle is 
scheduled to begin May 28, 2004. The shortened notice period will allow the billing 
process to continue without interruption and avoid the additional cost associated with 
prorating. Thus Columbia requests that the Commission grant a shortened notice period 
of less than 30 days and authorize the proposed increase be made effective with bills 
rendered on and after May 28,2004. 

Please feel free to contact me at (859) 288-0242 if there are any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ju %+ yM. ooper 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
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